
 

 

  

20th February 2023 

Dear Parent 

 

Easter School – 3 & 4 April 2023 

 

As a way of supporting your child in the lead up to GCSE exams, we will be running Easter School during 

the 3rd and 4th April. The purpose of Easter School is to address any gaps which have arisen from the latest 

set of mock results and for students to kick start their revision cycle during the Easter break.  

 

The day will run from 9:00am-2:30pm on both Monday and Tuesday. The plan of the day is below.  

 

9:00am-9:15am – Arrival and Assembly 

9:15am-10:45am – Lesson 1  

10:45am-11:00am – Break 

11:00am-12:30pm – Lesson 2  

12:30pm-1:00pm – Lunch  

1:00pm-2:30pm – Lesson 3  

 

Over the next half term, students will be asked via their tutor to choose their lessons for the day, which 

includes the majority of subjects on offer for their GCSE curriculum. For the days themselves, the students 

will need to bring a packed lunch and they are allowed to wear non-school uniform. More details of the 

sessions being offered can be found on the school website’s homepage under ‘latest news.’ 

 

If you have any questions regarding the process or the 2 days of Easter School, please contact your child’s 

tutor in the first instance.  Please complete the permission slip below to confirm your child’s attendance  

at Easter School and hand into student reception.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms S Byrne 

Deputy Headteacher 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Oakwood Academy – Reply Slip (SBY) 

 

Student Name:……………………………………… Tutor Group:….. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Easter Revision school. 

Signed: ……………………………………………. Parent    Date:………………………. 


